



Harvest Festival collection

Thursday 19th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our children have been enjoying learning Harvest songs during Thursday singing assemblies. All the classics such as Cauliflowers Fluffy and Harvest Samba have made the list!

This year, we are once again supporting Fusion Housing (based in Dewsbury) whose work makes such a difference. Food is distributed to people in the local community who need it most.

Many people go hungry and struggle to feed their families for many different reasons. The rising cost of living, combined with wage freezes, job losses and relationship breakdowns means that many people are now living below the poverty line and are unable to put food on the table. Fusion food banks can also provide families with toiletry and sanitary packs, cleaning packs and baby packs.

We welcome donations to be sent to school by Thursday 26th October. Please hand in any donations to your child's class teacher in the first instance. School will arrange for all donations to be taken to Fusion Housing.

Thank you very much for your support.

Kind Regards

Ms Z Adam

Head Teacher